December 5th, 2013

To All Meadowland Unit Owners:

The Board is pleased to announce the cleaning and inspection of our gutters
and roofs. After a careful review of our relatonship with Steve Anderson from All -
Bridge Contracting, it was determined that we will continue our relationship due to
his quality workmanship and loyalty to Meadowland Estates. Please make note that
his staff will be on the grounds as well as the roofs from 8am Thursday December
12th, 2013 through Friday December 13th, 2013,

Again out vision is for Meadowland Estates to go green! So if you
haven't already sent in your Meadowland Estates Information Form
(me-01) please do so immediately. If you are opting out of the email
notifications we will gladly continue to send you notifications via mail. We
would like to start our email notifications by the New Year and we need your
help!

We have started the process of prioritizing the work that needs to be
done in our complex. We have hired an independent engineer to do an
inspection of our complete facility. Finally, it has been determined that most of
the interiot trees ate causing significant damage or are potentially hazardous to
our complex. So we have plans in motion for removal and futuze revitalization.
As always please remember that the needs of the many outweigh the needs of
the few!

* HAPPY HOLIDAYS!!

Meadowland Estates
Board of Managers



